Saskatchewan 5 Pin Bowlers’ Association
“AFFILIATE & PARTICIPATE

February 25, 2021
The Executive and the Board of Directors held the SAGM on February 20, 2021 through a Zoom meeting.

Much discussion was held regarding our annual Provincial and National events. In January 2021 the
CSPBA held their SAGM where the following decisions regarding our national events took place:

1. Inter-Provincials — Cancelled
2. Open-Cancelled

The S5PBA has decided that due to the regulations and protocols set out by the provincial health
authority which does not allow for any team events to take place that our provincial events will also be
cancelled.

1, Fun Bowl/Rising Stars — Cancelled
2. Hi Lo Doubles — Cancelled
3. Open-—{Cancelled

Youth Challenge - The CSPBA has committed to conducting a virtual Nationals this year; this would be
dependent on how many provinces can participate. The decision to go ahead or cancel will be made in
mid-March.

We will keep you apprised of any news regarding the Youth Challenge. In the meantime, on behalf of
the S5PBA stay safe and take care. We hope to see you all on the lanes again really soon.
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